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Sen. Larson Announces a 7th Senate District Virtual Town Hall 

 
Milwaukee, WI – On Wednesday, March 25th, Senator Chris Larson, along with Representatives Christine 

Sinicki and Jonathan Brostoff will be holding a Virtual Town Hall. 

The legislators are going to provide updates and answer questions about the COVID-19 epidemic and the 

impact on our community and state. They will be streaming from each of their Facebook pages beginning at 

12:00 pm on Wednesday, March 25th. To submit a question constituents should go to this link, 

https://forms.gle/fhP7Wx3JLSJxXsh19, and complete the webform. Please note that the survey will be closed at 

3:00 pm on Tuesday, March 24th, to allow enough time to organize accurate responses.  

“As legislators, it is our job to ensure that our neighbors have the most up to date, factually accurate information 

during this public health crisis. This situation is rapidly evolving, and, during a crisis such as this, accurate 

information can save lives. It is important for us to hear from our neighbors the 7th Senate District, even when 

we cannot do so in person. The impact on our daily lives is evident to all of us, so we would like to reduce the 

stress and fear that has accompanied this epidemic as best we can. We hope that you will join us and your 

fellow neighbors.” 
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